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It is exciting to see how God is using high school students to change the 

world for Christ! Rochelle is involved locally with our Cru High School 

ministry, helping lead the Cru club at Avalon Middle School, and 

encouraging Josh and his friends in the Cru club at Timber Creek High 

School. Steve helps present opportunities like this High School Missions Trip 

through Cru’s website.  

Here’s what can happen when a high school student catches the vision of being used by God. 

Leah was one of seven high school students and two college students 

from Portland who traveled to Manta, Ecuador for a three-week 

summer mission trip. While there, they saw 391 students and one 

high school teacher trust Christ! 

Returning home, Leah used what she had learned to train other 

high school and college students to share their faith at 

her church summer camp. Later that summer, a girl 

Leah trained had the chance to lead a middle-schooler 

in her cabin to Christ.  

Now Leah is launching a ministry at the community 

college where she is taking classes this year. 

Rochelle and I thank you for the trust in God you show as you pray and partner with us in this ministry! 

You make a critical contribution to the work God does as we recruit and prepare more missionaries to go 

globally into God’s harvest and as we teach, encourage, equip and send staff, college students and high 

school students to reach their own schools and take the good news of Jesus to more students overseas. 

As 2019 approaches, would you prayerfully consider a special year-end gift for our ministry of sending 

Cru staff to the world? Your gift will enable us to expand our service as we send over 1500 missionaries 

so they can share the gospel and build disciples! In order to stay focused on this work, we’re asking God 

to provide $15,000 for ministry expenses this year. 

If the Lord leads you to give to our ministry, please contribute online from your bank account directly at 

http://give.cru.org/0257817. Then please email us so we know of your gift and let us know how we can 

pray for you and your family. We love hearing from you! 

We thank God for you as you partner with us to reach the world for Christ! Your prayers bless us as we 

minister to staff and students and your generous gifts are a real encouragement. We wish you a joyful 

season as we celebrate the birth of Jesus our Savior. May God bless you and your family this year! 


